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SEVENTH MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
PAN AMERICAN SANITARY ORGANIZATION

Washington, D.C.
May 23-30, 1949

TOPIC V. RELATIONS OF THE PAN AMERICAN SANITARY BUREAU
WITH THE UNITED NATIONS INTERNATIONAL CHILDREN'S
EMERGINCY FUND (UNICEF)

EXCERPT FROM THE REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF THE
PAN AMERICAN SANITARY BUREAU (October 1948 to April 1949)

"IV. RELATIONS WITH OTHER ORGANIZATIONS

C. United Nations International Children's Emerzency Fund

The relations with the United Nations International
Children's Emergency Fund have been discussed somewhat at
length in Letter C-5G-1849-49 of March 30th and the Annex
to Letter C-SG-2696-49 of May 2nd, 1949, both forwarded
to the official representatives of all twenty-one of the
American Republics. No definite action has been taken on
individual programs, awaiting some documentary authoriza-
tion from the Children's Fund for such negotiation by the
Bureau with individual governments.

In spite of all difficulties the Bureau is only await-
ing definite authorization from UNICEF before undertaking
defipite agreements with individual countries on specific

programs."

Fred L. Soper

(Mimeographed copies of Letters Nos. C-SG-1849-49 of March
30 and C-SG-2696-49 of May 2, 1949, have been included in
the binder of Documents for Rsference, under "H".)
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